## Updates from the Executive Officers

### Adi (President):

- Launched campus spaces survey
- Developing new strategy for the Students' Union
- Working with the university to improve support for students during the cost of living crisis
- Representing Queen Mary in new network for Russell Group Students' Unions

# Charlie (VP Barts and The London):

- Gathered feedback about MBBS curriculum changes
- Negotiating new spaces for BLSA in the Garrod Building
- Lobbying for the future of the BLSA brand and updating BLSA structure
- Visited Malta Medical School

## Updates from the Executive Officers

## Saynab (VP Humanities and Social Sciences):

- Organised events for Disability Awareness Fortnight (starting this week)
- Delivered workshop to Course Reps about decolonisation and lobbied for decolonisation of the curriculum
- Lobbied for better accessibility training for Academic Advisors

# Muneer (VP Science and Engineering):

- Lobbied for more contemplation space on campus
- Raised concerns about online exams on behalf of students and Course Reps
- Worked with the university to finalise implementation of new timetabling policy

## Updates from the Executive Officers

### Radhika (VP Communities):

- Establishing QM Nightline
- Lobbied for better support and lower fees for international students
- Organised Alumni Café event
- Organised Liberation Months in partnership with the Organising Committees

#### Jojo (VP Welfare):

- Planning Winter Study Well campaign
- Lobbied for better financial support for students that are affected by the cost of living crisis
- Lobbied for Advice and Counselling to hire more staff members to reduce waiting times
- Had stalls at Mile End and Whitechapel to raise awareness about support services